
Document Review Committee Report for May 20, 2025 

 A meeting was held May 9, 2025 at 9:30 at the WPA oƯice.  Those in attendance were: 

Al De Marchi, Marilynn Weitz, Bob Garrison, Cindy Fry, Gil Weitz, Georganne Ridgall and 
Dan Menihane.  Bob McMahan was absent and due to his schedule has asked to be 
removed from the committee. 

The document committee continues to meet and address the CCR’s and By-laws currently 
in eƯect.  Another meeting was held with the  WPA attorney to determine the best and 
easiest way in which to achieve the committee’s goals.  This is being pursued by the 
attorney and will hopefully provide the board with a completion date. 

The CCR’s and By-laws have been reviewed and have been amended, replaced or have new 
by-laws added to the current editions.  

Upon completion of the review process, the new CCR’s and By-laws will be presented to 
the legal committee and the board for final review.  After which, the new CCR’s and By-laws 
will be presented to the residents for a final vote. 


